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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Christmas rehearsals start in 

earnest next week. If your 

child has lines, please practise 

with them at home. If your 

child does not have a speaking 

part, practising the songs is 

really important. It’s not too 

early to get Slade stuck in your 

heads! Enjoy!  

 

Year 5/6 Christmas 

Performances- Wednesday 

13th December at 9:30am and 

Thursday 14th December at 

2:00pm  

 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

This week’s spellings: 

 

This week we will be focusing on homophones. 

We recommend thinking of your own memory 
tricks to help you. 

E.g. Hear with your ear. 

 Here, there, everywhere. 

There will also be personalised spellings sent out 
from the recent Year 5 spelling assessment.  

 

In English we are learning… 

We will be starting a new topic. We will be 

looking Viking sagas including the Saga Of 

Biorn.  

In maths we are learning… 

Multiplication including area and perimeter.   

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
We would like some display work for our topic on ‘Forces’. Can you show forces in 

action? 

Deadline: 8/12/17 

English & Maths 


